
28th April 2025   

   

    
Year 4 Multiplication Family Workshops   

   
Dear Parents/Carers,   

   

I am delighted to be able to welcome you into school on Friday 9th May to attend our Family 

Workshop in preparation for the Multiplication Tables Check (MTC) our Year 4 children will 

be sitting in June. The session will start at 1:30pm and will end around 3pm.   

   

During this workshop, we will be exploring the MTC and what it will look like for the children 

as well as giving you strategies to support them at home. The children will join us half way 

through to play some times tables games and challenges in the hall and give you some home 

learning ideas.    

   

Please arrive at the Main Office via Gate C where you’ll be asked to sign in and taken into 

the event. Please complete the below reply slip and return it to the school office via your 

child’s class teacher.   

   

I look forward to welcoming you!   

   

Mr Saunderson   

Assistant Headteacher   

   

  
   

Year 4 MTC Workshop – Friday 9th May 2025   

   

Child’s name: ________________________________________ Class: __________________   

   

Number of people attending _____________________________________________________   

    
  
  

    

    

Bringing Learning to Life   

  

  


